
 
 

7th April 2022 
 

Dear Parents and Year 4 Families,  
 

We hope you are all well. This is a letter to inform you of a 

very exciting Year 4 adventure we have on June 10th. 
 

We have organised a visit to the Andrew Simpson Water 

Sports and Outdoors Centre in Portsmouth. We will spend 

half a day at the centre where we will have the opportunity 

to take part in paddle boarding and kayaking! This is a 

wonderful opportunity for the children to share together 

and we are already looking forward to it. 
 

The cost per child has been heavily subsidised using school 

funds so that the final cost is £21.40 per child payable in 

the usual way online on Parentmail/payments/shop. We will 

travel to and from the venue in minibuses so there are no 

additional travel costs. More information and arrangements 

will follow closer to the time.  
 

As always, if you have any questions or concerns, please 

contact your child’s class teacher in the usual ways. 
 

The Year 4 Team 

Meon Junior School 


